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Friday 19th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
At Beeston Primary School we pride ourselves on effective communication with parents/carers 
and our wider community. That being said, we are always looking at ways to improve, so that 
all of our families feel like they are receiving all of the relevant messages. 
 
We upload all of our letters on to our school website and then use the EduSpot system 
‘Teachers2Parents’ to send out links to parents mobile phones. 

 
If you register for the app you will NO LONGER receive SMS messages. Your messages will 
instead go into the app like a messenger service. This will rely on your wifi or data connection 
to be received. Should you not have a data connection the system would then send an SMS 
message. 

                
eg. Notification                                                           eg. App Message Service     

   
For Android phones, you need to check your main notification settings (e.g. Settings > Sound 
& Notification) rather than the app’s notification settings as they will prioritize their main settings 
over the ones set up for the app specifically.  
 
For iPhones, you need to ensure notifications are enabled and that the Banner Style is set to 
Persistent. To do this, open Settings and select the Teachers2Parents app, select the 
Notifications option and enable them, then select Banner Style and choose Persistent. 
 
You can also opt to disable all notifications in the app settings and return to receiving all 
messages via SMS to keep all information in one place. 
 



 

Headteacher: Mr. N. Edensor 
Tel. No: 0113 2716978 

Email: mainoffice@beestonprimary.org 
www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk 

Beeston Primary School 
Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN 
“Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel” 

We also add links to most of our letters to our school Facebook page ‘Beeston Primary School – 
Leeds’. If you use Facebook, please like our page and edit your Follow Settings to ‘Favourites’ 
and content to ‘standard’ to ensure you see our content. 
 

 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Farrington 
Computing Leader  


